Public Notice

1) The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD),
posted a public notice posted in the Houston Chronicle on November 22, 2011 notifying the public that
it would award $941,526.29 in Housing Opportunities for Persons With AIDS (HOPWA) funds to AIDS
Foundation Houston. HCDD is proposing to decrease the award amount to AIDS Foundation Houston to
$507,750.51.

2) The City, through HCDD, is proposing to award HOME Investment Partnership Funds in the amount of
$2,600,000 to Temenos CDC for new construction of an 80-unit Single Room Occupancy (SRO)
transitional housing complex for homeless persons known as Temenos Place Apartments Il. The project
will be located in City Council District | at 2200 Jefferson Street, Houston, TX 77003. The estimated total
construction budget for the project is $8,998,280. The HOME Funds will come from various Annual
Action Plan (Plan) years where funding is available.

3) The City, through HCDD, is proposing to award HOME Investment Partnership Funds in the amount of
$3,000,000 to the Catholic Charities CDC for new construction of an 84-unit affordable housing complex
for seniors known as Reaching Out in Faith. The project will be located in City Council District H at 3600
Canal Street, Houston, TX 77003. The estimated total construction budget for the project is $10,207,535.
The HOME Funds will come from various Plan years where funding is available.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on the proposed revision and projects. The thirty day period
extends from Thursday, March 29, 2012 through Saturday, April 28, 2012. For more information on Item
1, please contact Melody Barr at (713) 868-8329. For more information on Items 2 and 3, please contact
Eta Paransky at (713) 868-8449. You may access HCDD's website at www.houstonhousing.org for more
information on its programs.
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